

Dear friends and family,

Since we will be starting our Spanish language training next month we figured we'd get a "head start" and wish you Merry Christmas in Spanish!! We can hardly believe that it has only been 1 month since we graduated from the NLAI School of Missions and it is now only 1 month until we leave for Guatemala! We are very excited for January 14, 2013 to arrive so we can get to Guatemala and start on our language training. However, we also pray the time goes slowly as we know this is the last chance we will have to see most of you for at least 2 years.

We had quite a whirlwind of traveling since we left missions school on November 17, 2012. We stopped and visited friends and family in 5 different states on our way back to PA. It was such a blessing to have this time as we have not had the opportunity to spend time with most of them in over a year. We certainly enjoyed the time we had to spend with friends and family in different states but it was so wonderful coming back to PA! We made sure that we were home in time to go to Sunday service at our church, York Christian Church, last Sunday and it was WONDERFUL! We got to see so many of our brothers and sisters from church and nothing can replace the feeling of being at home at our church and worshipping with our church family. It gives us a small glimpse of what it might be like in Heaven.

Our days have been very full since we've been home. A friend who owns his own business has blessed us by giving Dylan some part time work for the next few weeks and Dylan is thoroughly enjoying giving Missy "honey-do" lists to accomplish while he is at work. Most of our nights are spent visiting with friends and family, it is so great getting to catch up with everyone! As we said in our last letter we would love to see as many of you as we can so if you have time and would like to get together with us please let us know so we can set something up. We have also met with several pastors and have been invited to share with 4 churches while we are home. One of them is our home church, York Christian Church, we will be sharing on Friday, December 21, 2012 at 7 p.m. If any of you would like to come on this date please feel free, we would love to have you!

This week we received incredible news that our truck has been sold and we got exactly what we were asking for it. PRAISE JESUS!! Thank you all for your faithful prayers!! We needed to get a specific amount for the truck to completely cover our start up costs for Guatemala. Before we left in June we had gotten an offer for the truck that was \$6,000 less than what we were asking and we were starting to think that was going to be our best offer. We are so delighted and grateful as this is now one less thing we have to take care of before leaving and it is \$6,000 less that we need!

We have also been blessed by having quite a few new people commit to being monthly partners for our 90-60-30 Guatemala goal! We are now only 30 days away from leaving for Guatemala and still need 36 monthly partners at \$30 per month to meet the needs of our budget. Thank you to all those who are partnering with us in prayer and financially; you are truly a blessing and an intricate part of the mission God has called all of us to in Guatemala! Please continue to pray for the Lord to raise up the additional financial partners that we need. If God is leading you to Unite 2 Serve by being a financial partner please click on one of the links below to sign up.

We are so grateful to all of you for your faithful love, prayers, friendship, encouragement, and support! We look forward to seeing those of you that we are able before we leave in January and we pray that you have a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful New Year!

Love and blessings,

Missy and Dylan Brobst



Forward this email





This email was sent to dylan@servants.org by $\underline{\text{melissa@servants.org}} \mid \underline{\text{Update Profile/Email Address}} \mid \underline{\text{Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe}}^{\text{TM}} \mid \underline{\text{Privacy Policy}}.$

Servants | 268 W Beaver St | Suite 103 | Hellam | PA | 17406